
The Parish of St. Oscar Romero 
   St. Peter in Chains, St. John Vianney and The Priory 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                         
  

 
 

  
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
       
 

 
We pray for the sick of the parish family.                                                                                                   

May the Lord grant them all health and peace of mind and body: 
 

Sacrament of Baptism: Please collect a green leaflet from the back of the churches.                                             
This is for children ONLY, and one parent MUST be baptized Catholic. 

 
 

Sacrament of Marriage: 6 Months’ notice must be given before the date of marriage.  
 
        

 Mass Offering this week. 
Ann, Ken & Mark Braiden, (RIP) Fred & Betty Stamp (RIP, Fr Gary Walsh sss, (RIP) Mary Tipping, 

Maria Taylor (A) Thanksgiving Mass.  

 
St Oscar Romero Parish Lottery! 

 
£50 No 229 Pat Redfern 

      
£25 No 66 J McCone 

     
£25 No 79 Mick Ashcroft 

 
  

Last week’s Collections. 
 £709:45 

   
  
 
  
 
 
 
   

This week’s Mass Timetable. 
 

Monday: St Peter’s Church      
10am 

Tuesday:  St Peter’s Church      
10am 

Wednesday: St Paul’s School 
10am                                   

Thursday No Mass              
Friday:    St Peter’s School   

10am                                

Saturday: St Peter’s Church 6pm 
Vigil Mass 

Sunday: St Peter’s at 9am 
          The Priory at 10:30am. 
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Parish Priest: 
Fr Shaun Braiden 

 

Reconciliation/ Confessions. 

On the 1st  March at St Peters church 
11-15 to 11:45am. 

The Priory on request.  

  

 

  

 

 

 

  

The Priory upon request 
Food Bank. 

 Thank you for your continued 
support, a collection has been 
made this week, every little 
helps, if you are aware of 
anyone that need support, 

please let them know that we 
can make a referral for them, 
particularly people with very 

young children. 

 

  

  

Unwanted Present. 

  We will continue to collect items; 
you can place these in the fund-

raising boxes at the back of church.  

Thank you for your support.  

St Oscar Romero Lottery. 

You will find a list of your 
numbers at the back of church, 
please can you take a note of 

your number/numbers and also 
let us know if there are any 

changes you would like us to 
make. 

Also, you will see from the list 
that we have 79 empty 

numbers, if you would like to 
take one of these numbers you 
can speak to Kath Mitchel or 
Carmel Dixon, each number 

cost £1 a week, this can be paid 
weekly, monthly, annually or 

by direct debit. 
Announcement. 

 Sadly, I announce the death of 
Rita Porter, 93 years old a great 
parish supporter of the parish. 

Funeral details to follow. 

May she rest in peace. 

Quiz Night. 

21st February 7-30pm please contact Lynda 07496932378 or Darren 
07592231089 to book your place. 

 A chance to get together for a fun night. 

 

 

 

 

  


